
From: Karin Sullivan <karinsullivan1@gmail.com> 
Subject: FOIA Request 
Date: May 7, 2020 at 2:12:22 PM CDT 
To: gutierrezt@district90.org 
 

Dear Ms. Gutierrez,  

 

I hope all is well with you. I'm requesting that District 90 provide to me the 

following records under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act: 

• The contract between District 90 and communications consultant Karin Sullivan 

(me) for the 2010-2011 school year. 

• The contract between District 90 and Karin Sullivan for the 2011-2012 school 

year. 

• The number of hours Karin Sullivan worked for District 90 during the 2010-2011 

and 2011-2012 school years. 

• The total amounts that District 90 paid to Karin Sullivan for the services she 

provided during the 2010-2011 and 2011-2012 school years.  

I make this request as a private citizen. By my signature below, I attest that the 

information obtained will not be used to violate individual privacy or to disrupt the 

duly undertaken work of the public body (see Freedom of Information Act - 

Section 1). Thank you very much! 

 

Sincerely,  

Karin Sullivan 

1034 Gunderson Ave. 

Oak Park, IL 60304 

708-305-7612 


